From: Jerry Brown

To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Testimony on HB 5542, OWRD Budget
Date: Wednesday, April 12, 2017 6:33:03 AM

To the Joint Ways and Means Subcommittee:

Please NOT CUT funding for critical management functions including, specifically, funding for:
A) groundwater studies, B) observation wells, and C) gauging stations. These are programs that
benefit all Oregonians.

Thank you,
Jerry & Anne Brown

PLEASE DO NOT SEND any account numbers or tax identification information via
email. Please call or fax us with that information.
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